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LEASH LAW REMINDER 
This is a reminder that dogs must be restrained on a 
leash or kept within a fenced-in area at all times when 
taken outside according to Sec. 10-647. Animals at 
Large of the St. Tammany Parish Code of Ordinances. 

We ask that all dog owners please follow these 
guidelines for the comfort and safety of all residents in 
the subdivision. Thank you for your cooperation. 

HURRICANE SEASON TIPS 
Even though summer is over, hurricane season extends 
until the end of November. Below are some helpful 
preparedness tips to keep in mind this season: 

• Have an evacuation plan: Where will you go and 
how will you get there? Know what essentials you will 
need to pack 

• Designate a small, interior, windowless room in the 
house to shelter yourself in case of emergency 

• Gather emergency supplies: food, water, medicine, 
flashlights, batteries, etc. 

• Secure items outside in case of strong winds 

• To prepare for flooding, stockpile sandbags and 
clean out drains, gutters, and downspouts 

 

Contact Magnolia Management Services with questions or concerns at 
info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546                                                       

ARCHITECTURAL 
REQUESTS 
Don’t forget to send in 
an ACC request form if 
you intend on making 
any exterior changes to 
your home before work 
commences. Send all 
requests to 
info@magnoliabr.com.  
For more information 
about making 
architectural requests, 
visit your association 
website. 

 
 

 

ASSOCIATION 
WEBSITE 

Visit the Landings HOA 
website at: 

www.landingsslidell.com 
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